
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our church school creates a firm foundation where together, with God’s help and with the help 

of others, we learn for life, achieve our best and grow in faith. 

 

Monday 

Bag - Please can every child bring in a sturdy named bag, so that we can 

send home work books from this year.  

Book amnesty – Please search bedrooms and bookshelves for any books 

which belong to school.  We do a stock check and ‘sort out’ or our reading 

books over the summer and would appreciate it if all families could check for any 

books at home – thank you.  

 

Tuesday 

Warwick Castle trip 

Some last minute reminders for this trip! 

 Please arrive as close to 8:30am as possible - Rise and Shine will 

run for those children booked in to arrive before this.  We will 

leave promptly at 9am. 

 We anticipate returning to the school at approximately 5.30pm. 

You will be kept informed of our return time via the school website and class 

WhatsApp groups if it differs from this significantly.  Please wait for your chil/ren 

on the playground in the normal way as we will bring the children in through the 

school.   

 Please could we politely remind parents to avoid parking at the front of the 

school and the road along from the bay at drop off and pick up as we need to 

leave a space big enough for 2 coaches to pull in.   

 Children will require a packed lunch and 2 or 3 snacks. Please ensure the snacks 

can be eaten with little mess e.g. a packet of crisps or cereal bar. Please do not 

send chocolate or sweets! We will take the children’s water bottles from school 

as they can be refilled throughout the day. If you have ordered a school 

packed lunch then this will be given to your child on the day.  

 Children will need to carry their own lunch and water bottle (including those 

who have ordered a school lunch) therefore ALL children will require a 

rucksack/back-pack type bag. Please name these clearly if they are not usually 

used in school. 

 Children may come in non-uniform suitable for walking and the weather on the 

day but all children will need a school jumper or cardigan so they can be 

recognised as being in our group.  

 For any parent who has not yet made a payment for this trip, please forward this 

as soon as possible as we will need to make a payment on the day.   
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Wednesday 

The Summer Fair is from 3.30pm – 6.30pm. Do please come along and 

support this event. The STARS team have worked incredibly hard to 

reorganise this event. Volunteers are still needed to help on stalls so do 

get in touch if you can spare some time.  

 

 

Thursday 

Our celebration of the Year 6 will take place at 9.15am for our leavers’ 

assembly. This will last about an hour and is for the families of our Year 6 

children only.  

 

Friday 

Our end of term church service starts at 9.30am. Do come along 

and join us.  

 

We will be holding the winning token reward in the afternoon and 

with a HUGE majority, this will be Water Fun! Please can you provide 

your child with a swimming costume/shorts and towel if they wish to take part.  They 

will also need a pair of shoes that can get wet – these could be old trainers, crocs with 

a back strap or water shoes – no sliders or flip flops please as they will be running 

around! 


